
 
 

 

Motion: Accomodation Screening 

 

Student Council notes: 

TU Dublin Students have to find affordable accomodation near their respective campuses. Prior to 

being accepted by the university prospective students do not haves access to the studentpad site, as 

they are not registered with the university. The accomodation department of student services 

advises to book accomodation far in advanced.  

Student Council also notes: 

This relates to a previous motion regarding international students and their rights. For international 

students who are coming into the country with very little knowledge and are not able to view the 

housing they are paying deposits for, it is of the utmost importance that the accomodations that the 

univeristy site recommends need to be screened.  

Student Council Regrets: 

The accomodation suggested by the university have had reports from certain accommodation hubs 

having unacceptable living conditions and do not offer what the university’s offical site says. 

Student Council Mandates: 

The VP of Welfare and Equality to ensure the accomodation hubs currently on the offical TU Dublin 

website are screened and reviewed by the students who live there and further ensure any 

accomodation hubs that do not have acceptable living standards are removed from the site. 

 

Proposed by: Christina Grammatikopoulou 

Seconded by: James Curry – Deputy President of Tallaght Campus 

 

 

 


